E?%li\ée without a Bed

of Greater
Washington County

Friends,

| want to share an important opportunity at Family Promise of Greater Washington County
(FPGWC). On October 26th, we'll host our second annual community event, Night Without a Bed,
to raise awareness about the challenges faced by families experiencing homelessness and to
raise funds that will directly support their path to stability.

According to Portland State University's 2023 Statewide Oregon State Estimates, over 21,478
children experienced homelessness in Oregon during the 2022-23 school year—3.9% of

oll students—with the largest numbers in Multnomah and Washington Counties. Families

with children represent a “hidden” population within the unhoused community. Many avoid
traditional shelters and instead live in their cars, the woods, garages, and abandoned buildings.
Our goal with Night Without a Bed is to bring awareness to these critical issues and shine a
light on this hidden epidemic.

This initiative goes beyond temporary relief; it focuses on breaking the cycle of homelessness
ond empowering families for a brighter future. That's why we are expanding our reach and
services with the opening of the Hillsboro House Shelter!

We invite you to support this powerful initiative by becoming a sponsor. Please review the
attached sponsorship opportunities, including a new tier for in-kind donations of goods or
services for the event or for our new shelter. I'll follow up in the next week or two to discuss
this further and answer any questions. While your sponsorship is greatly appreciated, we also
welcome donations of any size to support FPGWC. Whether it's a one-time gift or a recurring
contribution, your support goes a long way in sustaining our mission.

Thank you for considering these opportunities to make a difference. We look forward to seeing
you on October 26th for Night Without a Bed and working together to ensure that every family
has a place to call home

Warm regards,

Lanna{/t%f/ﬁ({[w

971-231-6748 cell / lanndhese@fpgwc.org / Family Promise of Greater Washington County
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Sponsorship Opportunities

To apply for a Company/Family Sponsorship, please email Lanndhese at
lanndhese@fpgwc.org by Oct. 22, 2024.

Level1: $2500

« Showcase Sponsor on our website for 1year

- Company/Family Name on Website Event Page
« Company/Family Name on Social Media Post

« Company/Family Name on Event Signage

Level 2: $1000

« Company/Family Name on Website Event Page
« Company/Family Name on Social Media Post
« Company/Family Name on Event Signage

Level 3: $500

« Company/Family Name on Social Media Post
« Company/Family Name on Event Signage

Level 4 : In-Kind Donations
« Company/Family Name on Event Signage

For more information please visit
familypromisegwc.org/nightwithoutabed

or email at: info@fpgwc.org
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